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With the coming of the rainy season in 
Cambodia, the fields are beginning to take on the bright 
green shades of newly planted rice. With the hope of a 
harvest in their hearts, men and women are seen 
spending much time and effort preparing the fields to 
receive the seed as the dark clouds signal the coming 
monsoon rains. What is not so easily seen, however, is 
the time and labor spent by former generations of 
farmers who, with that same hope of a harvest, toiled to 
clear jungles, uproot trees, build dikes, and fertilize 
barren land. Their forgotten labor has made it possible 
for the current generation of farmers to reap a harvest 
year after year.  
 In much the same way, the mission fields of the 
world have laborers who are toiling in the fields. Some 
are reaping a wonderful harvest of souls, some are 
tending fields that are just beginning to sprout, some are 
plowing up fallow ground, and some are clearing 
untamed land with the hope of a great harvest in the 
future. No matter our setting, our calling demands a 
faithful and fervent hope in the invisible working of the 
Spirit and a persevering passion to sow the seed of the 
Gospel. He is able! 
 In May, we enjoyed celebrating Mother’s Day 
with Randy’s mom, Sharon Shull. We also had a good 

Please pray with us: 

• Bible Club kids understanding the need for salvation. 
• Adults continuing with Bible studies 
• Srey Neet’s growth and witness 
• Upcoming furlough arrangement  
• Growth in our skills at presenting the Gospel in an 

understandable and dynamic way.  
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day teaching the children in our Bible Clubs about the 
love of a mother and how it reflects the love of God for 
people. We are especially grateful for the children who 
have been coming consistently for the past 2 years. 
Please pray that they would understand that salvation is 
found exclusively in Jesus Christ.  
 Please continue to pray for the adults with whom 
we have made connections. Pray Randy can continue 
teaching Olm Sote and Tee the truths of the Gospel. Pray 
for Naomi as she does a Bible study with an elderly 
woman near our home. 
 It is hard to see some of our teens move away or 
fall away from faith, but it is even more exciting to see the 
faithfulness of Srey Neet, a teenager who was saved over 
a year ago. She continues to join us for Bible study and 
prayer. Please pray that she would grow in her faith and 
witness.  
 We are now making plans for our upcoming 
furlough and scheduling meetings from June 2026 – May 
2027. We look forward to spending time with family and 
friends and to reporting back to our supporting churches. 
Please pray that all the details would fall into place as we 
schedule meetings and make travel arrangements. 
  

With gratitude, Randy and Naomi Shull 


